
 

 

TOWN OF LA POINTE 
Public Hearing 

Tuesday June 15, 2021 
5:00 PM at Town Hall 

Special Assessment for Big Arns and Brians Road 
 
 

Please Respect Social Distancing & Please Wear a Mask 
You may submit a public comment to the Town Clerk via email (clerk@townoflapointewi.gov), 

mail it to Town Clerk PO Box 270 La Pointe, WI, 54850,  
or drop it in the suggestion box outside Town Hall. 

The meeting will be live streamed and recorded at livestream.com/accounts/27528425 
 
 
 
The purpose of this Public Hearing is to accept public comments regarding the special 
assessments for the work done laying a road on Big Arns and Brians Roads.  
 
 
 
The report and proposed special assessment information may be viewed at Town Hall, on the 
Town’s website, www.townoflapointewi.gov, or by sending a request to 
clerk@townoflapointewi.gov.  
 
 
 
Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled individuals through appropriate 
aids and services.  For additional information or to request this service, contact the Town Clerk. 
 


